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NOTICE

On account of persistent rain rendering the race track not
conducive for racing, the Stewards of the Bangalore Turf Club Ltd.,
have decided to postpone the First Day of the Bangalore Winter
Meeting 2012-13 scheduled to be run on Saturday, 3™ November 2012
to Tuesday, 6" November 2012. The acceptances already published
for the above day will hold good. The starting declaration for the above
races will be at 10.00 a.m. on Monday, 5" November 2012.

The inconvenience caused is very much regretted.

By Order of the Stewards,

2-11-2012 Se ary.



